
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 2022: Newsletter 6 

Thursday 21st July 2022 

 

We have welcomed our new Headteacher – Liz Measom, our new staff and Mrs Warnham back from 
maternity leave this week. Children have all spent time with their new teacher in their new classrooms 
and parents have had the opportunity to put a face to a name! On Friday we say a fond farewell to Mrs 
Sicolo, Mr Ringrose, Mrs Gillard and Miss Rowe. It is also with regret we have to announce that Miss 
Barnes and Mrs Jones have decided to resign from their positions to pursue other interests. 
We would like to record our thanks to all staff leaving for their contributions to the school 
and I am sure you will all join with us in wishing them every success in the future. 

We wish all of our families a happy, relaxing and fun-filled summer break and we look forward to        

welcoming our children back on Monday 5th September! Over the last few weeks, our children have 

enjoyed spending time with their new teachers in their new classrooms, and lots of curriculum planning 

has already been arranged so we can really hit the ground running with our exciting learning in the new 

term! 

Whilst most of our children will be looking forward to the summer with their families, we ask everyone 

to be vigilant for those children who may not be so fortunate this summer. If you have a concern that a 

child might be at risk of harm or abuse, then please call the Multi Agency Referral Unit on 0300 1231 

116 or the local police on 101. You can also call the NSPCC on 0808 800 5000. If you have concerns for a 

child’s immediate safety and wellbeing, call the police on 999. Remember safeguarding is everyone’s 

responsibility. If you see something, say something. 

Mrs Measom 

Headteacher 

Mrs Teague 

Teacher—Year 1 

Mrs Bevan 

Teacher—Year 6 

Mrs Boardman 

Teacher— Year 4 

Mrs Warnham 

Teacher—Year 5 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s start the new year as we mean to go on with our 

children all dressed smartly in correct uniform. Most 

of our families purchase shirts/trousers from our local supermarkets, with our school 

jumpers and cardigans available from Cornwall Screenprint.  

Our full uniform information can be found on our website.  Please speak to our school 

office if you have any questions regarding our uniform expectations.  

 Jumper/Cardigan— Blue jumper/cardigan with the school logo 

Polo shirt—smart, plain white polo shirt 

Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore—Black trousers, shorts, skirts or pinafores.  

Skirts must be knee length or longer.  

Please note, it has been agreed that children can continue to wear grey during 2022-23 if their grey items still fit. 

When outgrown, it is expected that they will transition to black items.  

Summer dresses – blue and white checked only  

Socks/Tights—Plain black socks or tights. Plain white socks with summer dresses. 

Black shoes — smart, waterproof, plain black shoes only (not trainers)  

Please note: trainers, including all black ones, are not permitted for school uniform.  

Boots of any kind, sandals, shoes with heels are not permitted.  

 
 

Summer Holidays Online Safety 

 During the break, children may be spending time online.  

The National Online Safety app is a great resource for 

Online Safety advice. Guides for parents are created each 

week and the app has information to help you to protect 

your child whilst they are online.  

Remember, the best parental controls are being present 

in the room yourself and using any internet-connected                     

devices alongside your child 

https://foweyjunior.eschools.co.uk/website/uniform/570476


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  October 

3rd Nasal Flu Immunisation, Whole school. 

 More information and consent links will 

 be issued in September. 

17th Mrs Measom joins Fowey Primary 

24th October half term, two weeks 

 

December 

20th Last day of term, 1:15pm finish 

July 

22nd Last day of term, 1:15pm finish 

 

September 

5th Children return to school 

 

 

 Term dates for 2022-23 

5th September 2022 - First day of autumn term 

24th October—4th November - October half term break 

21st December—2nd January - Christmas holidays 

13th February—17th February - Spring half term break 

3rd April—14th April - Easter holidays 

29th May—2nd June - Spring half term 

21st July, 2023 - Last day of summer term 

 Oceans: Oceans opening 

times are changing!  

From September, the club 

will open at 7:50am and 

close at 5:00pm every day. 

For full information, click the 

‘Parents Information’ tab on 

our website. 

 Kids Eat for £1 

Initiative. There 

are lots of companies offering 

free/discounted food to ensure 

children don’t go hungry this    

summer. ASDA Café are selling 

children’s meals (hot and cold) for 

just £1. This offer runs from 25th 

July until 4th September, with no 

minimum adult spend required. 

Click here for full information. 

 Getting support this summer if needed 

 Online safety support and guidance 

 Citizens Advice – for support and advice on a range of topics from 

housing, health, money and debt management. 

 For support with Mental Health & wellbeing—Cornwall Council 

 Childline | Childline                          * Samaritans - Here to listen 

 NHS—5 steps to mental wellbeing 

https://corporate.asda.com/newsroom/2022/07/05/children-can-eat-for-just-1-at-asda-cafes-across-england-and-wales-this-summer-with-no-minimum-adult-spend
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/
https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/mental-health/mental-health-support-for-parents-and-young-people/
https://www.childline.org.uk/?msclkid=e2e1bcc0c7c411ec8b89a6c09d48624c
https://www.samaritans.org/?msclkid=4f128803c7c511ec92f797e8586a223f
https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/self-help/guides-tools-and-activities/five-steps-to-mental-wellbeing/


 

 


